CONTINUING AIRWORTHINESS
MANAGEMENT ORGANISATION MEMO

TO: GAM AMO Dept, GAM CAMO Dept. FROM: Technical Publication

CC: GAM AM, GAM QAM DATE: 27.12.2022

REFERENCE NO.: CAMO/MEMO/2022/91

Dear all,

Kindly refer to the information below for your acknowledgement.

SERVICE INTERRUPTION - from Saturday 31st December 2022 until Wednesday o4th January 2023
To inform you that a service interruption on our system will occur from Saturday 31st December 2022 (hour 22 CET) until Wednesday 04th January 2023 (hour 14 CET), due
to an infrastructure extraordinary maintenance. This service interruption could cause also the Leonardo Customer Portal service interruption.

To receive any kind of information or clarification concerning this subject, please write to leonardo.mbx@leonardo.com.
ATTACHMENTS

Thank you and stay safe!

Hortina

NUR HARLINA BINTI ABDULLAH
TECHNICAL PUBLICATION,

CAMO DEPARTMENT,

GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN. BHD
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